
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        September 22, 2010 
 
 
HON. LUCIANO D. RAMA, JR. 
Mayor 
Poro, Cebu 
 
Dear Mayor Rama: 
 
 This has reference to your letter dated August 24, 2010, addressed SILG Jesse M. 
Robredo inquiring if there is a way Sec. Robredo can help your municipality in taking over the 
management of the only port thereat which is currently owned, administered and operated by 
the Cebu Port Authority.  Your letter was referred to this level for reply. 
 
 The only way your municipality can take over the operation of the port thereat is by way 
of an agreement or contract with the Cebu Port Authority.  You may submit a proposal on  this 
regard to the governing board of the Cebu Port Authority.   
    
          Truly yours, 
 
 
 
           PEDRO A. NOVAL, JR. 
              Regional Director 
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